
From: William Sebastian  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 11:06 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060, in support of the settlement agreement, as modified with 
CPCNH’s recommendations 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

The Campton Community Power Committee strongly supports the settlement agreement 
as modified with CPCNH's recommendations.  Net metering is crucial to the development 
of renewable energy in New Hampshire. It incentivizes local and residential power 
generation, which makes the electric network more reliable and keeps more money inside 
the state, as well as assisting in the global effort to reduce climate change.  These benefits 
more than compensate for any costs that may be shifted to other customers.  

 

Thank you, 

 

William Sebastian 

Chair, Campton Community Power 

 


